


Mr. Harold Weisberg 

and Information Appeals), Washington, D. C. 20530. The 
envelope and the letter should be clearly marked "Freedom 
of Information Appeal" or "Information Appeal." 

Sincerely yours, 

Allen H. McCreight, Chief 
Freedom of Information- 

Privacy Acts Branch 
Records Management Division 

Enclosures (4) 

   


